
Industrial Mathematics - UK best practice in Poland (18/11/2008)

The British Embassy hosted a seminar "Industrial Mathematics -
UK best practice in Poland" organised together with the
CambridgePYTHON project team on 17 November. Over 100
representatives of academic world, business and industry took
part in the seminar.

Among the speakers were Paul Fox, EU/Commercial Counsellor,
Consul General and Prof. Michał Kleiber, President of the Polish
Academy of Sciences. Honorary guest of the event was Prof.
John Ockendon from Oxford University, who gave a speech on
interplay between business and academia.

The aim of the seminar was to present the processes that have been applied to migrating the British
know-how of Industrial Mathematics to Poland. The results of the 4th Summer Research Practices
organised by the Systems Research Institute, Polish Academy of Sciences (PAS), Institute of
Mathematics PAS and WSISiZ Warsaw Information Technology were also presented.

Using the best British examples, Summer Research Practices promote within Poland the
collaboration between academia and industry willing to improve its products and services by means
of mathematics and information technology.


